September 12, 2015 SloFlyers Club Meeting

Members Present

- Dave Nowell
- Tony Gallo
- Tony Jacobson
- Daryl Riekki
- Mike Rittenhouse

Meeting brought to order at 9:30

Discussion Items

Work Day

The work party was very successful, with all critical repairs completed. Thanks to all who attended.

SloFlyers Navy

The aluminum boat is in need of repair or replacement. The members present agreed that a boat with a wide beam and lots of stability would assist us geriatric flyers. Tony Jacobson volunteered to rehabilitate either the existing boat or the pilots. He also will build brackets for the inside of the shed to hold retrieving accessories.

No Fly Zones

Once again, no flying over the pits or parking area is allowed by any type of model aircraft. This includes gliders and powered planes. A 100 foot clearance of the power lines both vertically and horizontally must be maintained by any type of aircraft. Hand launching of any airplane is to be behind the white line on the south end of the field. Refer to the SAFTY RULES as posted on the website.

Meeting adjourned 10:30

Submitted Mike Rittenhouse Secretary